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Brenton, Terri

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]Correspondence for deferred motion re: FCM Board 
Election

From: Tina Comi  
Sent: 2022/04/13 11:02 AM 
To: Fay, Peter <Peter.Fay@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Correspondence for deferred motion re: FCM Board Election 
 
Good morning  Clerk Fay, 

Please see below my submission regarding the deferred motion for the FCM Board Election. 

Thank you, 

Tina Comi 

Dear Brampton Council, 

I am writing this letter in support of Councillor Santos’ nomination to continue to serve on the FCM 
Board. During my term as Councillor for the Town of Collingwood I contacted Councillor Santos seeking 
her support for an important FCM motion regarding changes to Canada’s hate speech laws to include 
hateful symbols. Councillor Santos listened to my concerns and agreed to champion this important issue 
in the diverse City of Brampton. Councillor Santos’ motion was passed by your Council on March 3, 
2021. 

I have seen the important work Councillor Santos continues to do both in her own community and 
through her work at FCM. Now more than ever, representation matters. Councillor Santos is a great 
representative not just for the City of Brampton but for our broader communities. She is an inspiration 
for young women entering the political realm, bringing empathy, energy and a sincere commitment to 
change. 

I encourage you to advance her nomination to the FCM Board so she can carry on with the goals and 
issues she has put forward. 

 

Sincerely, 

Tina Comi 


